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Thought for the Week 
“All great achievements require time.” – Maya Angelou 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

‘B 

 Wells Chronicles  
Embracing a World of Possibilities: Oh, the Places You’ll Go! 

 

Parent Edition, Volume 5 

September 7, 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Happy fifth week of school! It is hard to believe that 
we have reached the mid-term of the first nine 
weeks. Thank you to each of you who attended our 
virtual Back to School Night last week.  
 

Students will begin taking mid-term assessments 
tomorrow, September 8, 2021. Please be sure your 
scholar comes to school every day and gets plenty 
of rest each night. 
 

As always, thank you for your support as we learn 
and grow together. 
 

Stay safe, 
 
 

Dr. Rankin and the Wells APAC Family 

 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
 

 Parents should be able to review 
scholars’ grades in Active Parent. If you 
need assistance with logging in to your 
account, please call our office manager, 
Mrs. Mannery at 601-960-5387 or  email 
her at smannery@jackson.k12.ms.us 
 

THIS WEEK  
 
Mid-term Assessments will occur this week. 

Wednesday, September 8th- ELA 

Thursday, September 9th -Math 

Friday, September 10th – Science (5th only) 

 

 
 

 

 

WELLNESS CORNER  
 Each scholar’s temperature will be checked 
before he/she enters the building. 
 Scholars are required to wear a face mask at all 
times. Students will have at least two outside 
mask breaks each day. 
 Scholars will practice social distancing in the 
cafeteria during breakfast and lunch times. 
 We will have bottled water available for 
scholars, but they may bring their own bottled 
water. Donations will be accepted. 

 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

 September 10, 20121 
▪ Progress Reports will be issued. 
 September 21, 2021 
▪ Summer Reading Luau: Students 

may wear appropriate Hawaiian 
attire. Volunteers are needed. 

 September 28, 2021 
▪ 80% Early Release Day-Students 

will be dismissed at 1:55 p.m. 
▪ Wells APAC Parent Meeting at  

5:00 p.m. 
 October 1, 2021 
▪ September PBIS Celebration 

 
 

 

 
Wells PTA Board 

Please contact our new PTA president,              

Mrs. Amber Hudson at 601209-2159 if you are 

interested in serving on our PTA board. We are 

looking forward to beginning our PTA meetings. 

Well Done Behavior Store Opening Soon 

We are currently accepting donations of 

candy, chips, juices, age appropriate toys, 

popular chapter books, and etc. 
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